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Good afternoon,
 
This is to confirm that at today’s Legislative Hearing for the appealed Special Tax Assessment for
property at 1520 ALBEMARLE STREET. (File No. J2310A, Assessment No. 238509)
the matter was continued to Legislative Hearing on Tuesday, February 7, 2023 via phone between
10 am and 12 pm to give you time to review the videos prior to the hearing.
 
Moments ago you should have received a separate email from MAIL EXPRESS with those videos.
They do expire, so please watch in a timely fashion.
 
Mai Vang sent you a packet with information on 1/6/23.  
 

Joanna Zimny
Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant 
Legislative Hearing Office
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